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September 1 , 201 7 . -.

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Rowland, Executive Director
21 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

RE: Change in Regulatory Contact, DM 17-130

Dear Director Howland,

As of 9/5/2017, Lela Shepherd will no longer serve as Mint Energy LLC’s Regulatory Compliance Specialist.
Therefore, line #7 of our 20 1 7 CEPS renewal application has changed and the new regulatory contact responding
to Commission inquiries, at this time, will be:

Thomas A. Moore-Legal Counsel
1 Rounder Way, Suite 220
Burlington, MA 01803
(781) 404-5934
tom.moore(cm1.ntenergy.net Cc regu1atory(mintenergy.net

Please feel free to contact me with any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Moore
Legal Counsel

JiIJL


